
Dear Parents, students and staff members, 

As the month of March ended, we are looking back with joy and pride at the vibrant 
learning, exploration, and excitement that filled our halls—and we also look ahead to some 
remarkable adventures still to come! 

 Spring Break Reflections 
Spring break gave our students and families a well-deserved pause to relax and recharge. 
We hope everyone enjoyed their time off, soaking in sunshine, laughter, and special 
moments with loved ones. 

Getting Ready for the PYPX & End-of-Year Showcase 
Our PYP students are buzzing with energy as they prepare for their culminating Primary 
Years Programme Exhibition (PYPX). This event is a true celebration of student voice, 
action, and inquiry! Meanwhile, all grades are rehearsing for our exciting End-of-Year 
Program, which promises to be a vibrant celebration of creativity, learning, and growth. 

Cultural Exchange in Switzerland  
March brought with it a heart-warming and enriching experience for a group of our 
students who participated in a cultural exchange in Switzerland. They are now with fresh 
perspectives, new friendships, and unforgettable memories. Thank you to our host school 
and families for welcoming our students  

High School Adventure in Kenya  
Our high school students took learning beyond the classroom with a thrilling and 
meaningful trip to Kenya! From visiting wildlife conservancies to engaging in community-
led sustainability projects, this trip brought global citizenship to life. 

We are proud of how our learners continue to grow not just academically, but as 
compassionate, curious global citizens. 

Stay tuned for more updates as we head into the final stretch of the academic year. As 
always, thank you for your continued support and partnership. 

 

Warm regards, 



Ms. Amina Munshi 
School Director 
Jewels International School of Kinshasa 

 

 

 


